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INFORMATION LETTER 
 
 
Date:  March 16, 2020  
 
To:   Behavioral Health Services Providers and Staff  
 
From:  Ryan Quist, Behavioral Health Director  

Behavioral Health Services 
 
 
Subject:  Telehealth Policy  
 
Sacramento County remains committed to ensuring the continued support 
of behavioral health consumers during the emerging coronavirus (COVID-
19) situation.  Please see the following attachments, informing you that 
telehealth resources are available for providers and staff to continue 
meeting the behavioral health needs of community members.  Thank you 
for continuing to provide these critical services during this time. 
 
Attachments: 
COVID-19 Telehealth Guidelines – Provider Notification 
Staff Attestation for Telehealth Services 
Guidelines for Use of Video Conferencing    
 


